[image: image1.wmf]During the month of January we will be learning about Birds.
We will be feeding the local bird population all winter long.

**Please be sure your child wears clothing suitable for the outdoors every day. 

**Hats, gloves and snow boots should be labeled when possible.

**Be sure to have an extra set of clothes at school.

** Donations of wild bird seed are ALWAYS appreciated.

** Please send in your stale bread Birds love it!

